
We’ve now been in our home for 6 ½ years and still tell anyone 
who asks us about our fabulous experience with Bruce Muir and 
his team at Elmworth Construction.

The project was consistently on time and on budget, except for our 
upgrades. We could not have asked for better workmanship and we 
are proud to say that the majority of the people were from the 
Cowichan valley. The project manager, Al Stone can only be 
described as a gem. His communication with us was regular and he 
treated the project like his home. 

Over the years, Bruce has continued to provide advice and contacts 
for our various projects. If we ever considered another home, our 
first choice would be Elmworth Construction. 

Don Loewen


